Sample letter 3TO: dencc@denvergov.org, denvereastneighborhoodsfirst@gmail.com 
Re:  Affordable Housing Hearing on June 6, 2022
Councilmembers:

Vote No on the amendment before you. It does not strike the right balance. This Amendment rejects many aspects of Blueprint Denver in the rush to increase linkage fees at the expense of neighborhood input. The Amendment disregards adopted area plans, lack of community engagement on the new proposal, and the fails to be transparent for the public to identify how this will impact their neighborhoods. We should not have to run to Blueprint Denver to find which map applies nor search for memos that may have refined definitions of what is enhanced, high or mid transit levels. 
Blueprint Denver calls for community input to build strong and authentic neighborhoods.  It calls for better safety. This amendment fails on these counts.
Blueprint calls for area plans to refine Blueprint Denver. By ignoring the adopted EAP, you have ignored our community input.

Stop wasting money on area plans if you are going to disregard them. Stop having community committees if you are going to disregard them.  Stop wasting tax dollars on CPD if you are going to ignore them.

Current taxpayers have the right to ask for input on how our City grows. Why would current or future residents want to stay if once they come here- they learn that Council does not listen to them or community leaders?
You can go back to the drawing board and remove the language to eliminate parking requirements at bus stops – high/min/ or otherwise enhanced. You choose not to.
Signature, Denver resident
